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SCHOOL CLOSED - STRIKE 1 FEB 

Y5 Coventry University 

Trip 
2 Feb 

Non-uniform day (NSPCC) 3 Feb 

Y6 Residential — Manor 

Adventure 
15-17 Feb 

Last Day of Term 17 Feb 

February Half Term 20-24 Feb 

Back To School 27 Feb 

Parents Evening  w/b 27 Feb 

World Book Day 2 March 

Y5 Space Centre Trip 9 March 

Non-uniform day (Comic 

Relief) 
17 March  

Y2 Zoolab Workshop 23 March 

Y1 Tamworth Castle 29 March 

Last Day of Term  

(Easter Break) 
31 March 

 

 

Road Safety & Parking  

 

With big thanks to GYE’s previous PTA, we 
were recently able to purchase some            

road safety signs.  

Hopefully these are having the desired impact 
on parents thinking before they park.  

 
Unfortunately not everyone parks sensibly,   

parking on yellow zig zags and 
blocking the pavement.  

 
Forcing children to walk on the 

road by parking like this, is 
dangerous and we urge       

parents to report others 
parking to help keep every-

one safe. 

We are pleased to announce that  
Class Assemblies are back this year.   
Please see list below of all classes.  

RM       Tuesday 28 March 2.45-3.15pm 

RF        Tuesday 18 April 2.45-3.15pm 

1T        Tuesday 21 March 2.45-3.15pm 

1CE      Tuesday 14 March 2.45-3.15pm 

2M       Tuesday 14 February 2.45-3.15pm 

2B        Tuesday 7 March 2.45-3.15pm 

3H        Tuesday 25 April 2.45-3.15pm 

3W       Thursday 27 April 2.45-3.15pm  

4LA      Thursday 30 March 2.45-3.15pm 

4P        Thursday 20 April 2.45-3.15pm 

5C        Thursday 16 March 2.45-3.15pm 

5W       Thursday 23 March 2.45-3.15pm 

6H        Thursday 9 March 2.45-3.15pm 

6JA       Thursday 2 March 2.45-3.15pm 

(Dates are subject to change) 

Payments 
Please can everyone make sure that dinner 

money, Yr6 Manor, clubs and any trips  
payments are all up to date.  

 We are a cashless school so please make sure 
payments are made via Pay360 Educational 

Payments.  Thank you. 



Goodyers End Primary School Choir 
 

Well done to our school choir who participated in Young Voices at 
Resorts World, Birmingham last night. 

The children were fantastic and had a great time and they even got 
to sing along with Heather Small from M People! 

 





 


